
 

 

 

The Archives of Manitoba  

and the Manitoba Legislative Library invite you to an  

open house 
to commemorate the  

100th anniversary of  

Women’s Suffrage 
in Manitoba 

Come see a display of  

original records and publications  

related to women achieving the 

vote in Manitoba.   

 

When:  From 12pm to 4pm on  

Saturday, January 9, 2016 

 

Where: Archives Research Room, 

Archives of Manitoba,  

200 Vaughan St., Winnipeg 

 

 

Email for details: gpsa@gov.mb.ca 

Follow us on Twitter: @MBGovArchives 




